Colonel Mikaeeli and Lieutenant Pour Ebrahim attended a meeting with the head of Injury Research Center and the members on June 19, 2016.
The meeting was held between Colonel Mikaeeli and Lieutenant Pour Ebrahim, East Azerbaijan traffic police, the head of Injury Research Center
and its members on Sunday, June 19, 2016.

Developing cooperation between research centers and the traffic police was emphasized in the meeting. Also, joint research projects were assigned
to develop and carry out. Moreover, members agreed to hold educational courses and publishing papers in specialty journals cooperatively.
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